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MEMORANDUM
July 18, 2022

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L and S Bldg., Roxas Boulevard 
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF MONITORING REPORT OF MOUNTAIN 
QUARRY IN CORON, PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Coron, Palawan dated July 08, 
2022 relative the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO Coron submitted the monitoring report of the monitoring 
team, in compliance to CENRO Special Order No. 19, series of 2022 and PENRO Memorandum 
dated June 03, 2022.

Based on the monitoring report, it was foimd out that 428 High-Tech Group had aheady 
stopped their operation several months ago. Likewise, the moimtain quarry of LGU Coron and 
Ms. Bella Tiotangco located at Sitio Dipulao and Lamud, Barangay Poblacion 6, Coron, 
Palawan, had also stopped their operations.

For information and further instruction.

Copy Furnished 
CENRO Coron, Palawan
File/2022-041ACG MES Doc. Ref. No. 2022-6319
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